
The 2015-2016 school year 

has come to an end. I want 

to thank our staff, students, 

parents, and school com-

munity for all their support 

and work. It takes all of us 

working together to reach 

our goals and do what is 

best for our children.  

 

The 2016-2017 school year 

will begin for students on 

August 24, 2016. The dates 

for open house and meet 

the team and band night 

will be posted on our dis-

trict website.  

 

I hope that everyone has an 

enjoyable and safe sum-

mer. The Washington -Nile 

Local School District looks 

forward to working with 

you during the 2016 -2017 

school year.  

 

Go Senators! 

Jeff Stricklett  

Superintendent  

Thank You! Enjoy The Summer 

District Service Awards Presented 
The 2015-16 Service Awards luncheon was held May 27th for district staff .  Not pictured: 30 

Years Service, Carolyn Callihan and Ruth Dingess.  
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